
 
 

If you are looking for a place to serve and meet new people, 

we are currently in need of two to four people who are willing to serve on the  

4th Sunday of every month in the Atrium Café. Please use the Communication 

tab from this bulletin – check Atrium Cafe, and we will contact you. 
 

On behalf of the Mission Board, thank you for your generosity 

in giving $40,369 over and above our budgeted giving for our Missionary 

Assistance Fund (MAF), designed to help in unexpected needs throughout the 

year for our missionaries. This fund also will include the provision of a special gift 

for our missionary families at Christmas. If you missed the opportunity for this 

offering, you can still send it in to the church office or place in the offering 

plate, marked “MAF” in the memo line. 
 

Beginning Tuesday morning, June 12, all men 

are invited to participate in an hour of prayer from 6:30 – 7:30am in the Atrium 

Board Room.  Men will then be gathering each summer Tuesday morning at 

the same time and location. Please plan to join us one week from this Tuesday.  
 

You are encouraged to join us each summer Wednesday 

evening for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural encouragement at 

7:00pm in North Atrium Hall.  
 

Just in case you are away or unable to attend  

a Sunday morning service at HPBC, here is that friendly reminder that the 

weekly bulletin and the Sunday message are available on our church website.   
 

Our missionaries, Joe & Jeannie Ciluffo, 

are in need of small group leaders to assist in a three-day Kid’s Camp in 

Pontiac this summer, from August 7- 9.  For further information contact 

fthomas727@hotmail.com or call Loosha at ext. 228. 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,586,869 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,650,000 

Deficit:                                 -$63,131 
 

Missionary Assistance Fund:            $40,369 

 

June 3, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Atrium Cafe 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

this summer we will be hosting a group book 

study and discussion, beginning this coming Wednesday evening, June 6 

in South Atrium Hall from 7:00 - 8:30pm. 
 

The book featured will be Trusting God by Jerry Bridges. Registration 

concludes this morning, with books available for purchase ($10) at the 

table in the Atrium Foyer. 
 

Stop by for registration or for further information. We look forward to your 

participation. 

 

for a summer camp to send your child, please 

consider Huron Forest CedarRidge This outstanding summer camp 

ministry is located in Oscoda, MI and is committed to showing campers 

how to live like Christ in every phase of life and develop new skills and 

lasting relationships, while helping them further appreciate God's 

creation.   

 

CedarRidge also features a Father-Daughter Camp: June 29 – July 1,  

a special time for you and your daughter to get away and grow 

together in a distraction-free environment.  Or, consider the Family 

Camp Weekend, July 27-29 with activities for the whole family that  

each member will enjoy - a perfect time for your family to bond in the 

great outdoors. 
 

For registration or more information visit www.campcedarridge.org.   

 

 

as they are on Home Assignment in the U.S. 

following a successful term overseas.  Pray for a time of renewal and good 

time management as they visit family and friends this summer.  They are 

thankful to have been able to buy land and dig wells for their long-term 

cashew community development project.  Pray for good opportunities of 

training, recruiting, teaching, and planning for their next term.  

http://www.campcedarridge.org


 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We would 

like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, 

check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome 

tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

June 3, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

O Worship the King 

I Stand in Awe 

Anthem: Thou Art Worthy 

Jesus Thank You 

Communion 

My Faith Has Found a Resting Place 

Message 

This is Amazing Grace 

Life Defined 

Jesus Thank You 

Communion 

Lamb of God 

Message 

Message: Generous Cheerful Giving - 2 Corinthians 8-9 

-  Seeing a generation come alive for 

the glory of God can only happen through the work of God! So come join  

us this Thursday, June 7 in the Chapel from 7:00pm - 8:30pm as we seek the 

Lord's face through song, through Scripture, and through prayer.  Desserts 

and coffee will be served.  

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  
 

Study Today: The Savior is Arrested (Matthew 26:36-68)  
 

Next Sunday, June 10: The Savior is Crucified (Matthew 27:11-51)  

 

look different in the EL, our Sunday morning 

ministry for elementary age children, grades K – 5.  We are looking for 

new volunteers to step in and serve.   
 

Volunteers can pick a couple of Sundays in July, August or September 2. 

The program will be from 10:00am – 12:30pm.  We will continue with the 

teaching curriculum from Gospel Project throughout the summer months. 

Would love to have you come and be part of our team. 
  

Please email Sue, Elementary Ministry Director, at SReddypogu@hpbc.cc 

for further information; or stop by table in the Atrium Foyer to sign up.  

 

Women’s Prayer Gathering - 10:00am 

Women’s Summer Book Study 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer                

 

Refugee Training  

 

Young Adult Worship Night 

to become involved with  

our refugee ministry! This is a wonderful way to serve alongside others  

from HPBC as well as have a unique cross-cultural experience.  
 

Come and join us this Friday, June 8 from 6:00 - 9:00pm in the South  

Atrium for a special training and to hear about fun summer opportunities.  
 

Stop by the Refugee Ministry table in the Atrium Foyer this morning, OR 

contact Aaron Hamel for more information.  

mailto:SReddypogu@hpbc.cc

